
PLEASE TAKE NOTE:

• Next Sunday, we are all the preacher!
Instead of a normal preached sermon, we
will have a listening circle sermon based on
Mark 10:35-45. In a listening circle sermon,
we go around the group and everybody
present has a brief opportunity to share a
thought, comment, or wondering about the
chosen passage.

• The Host Group met last Thursday, and a
summary of their decisions will soon be out
for comment or questions. When you’ve read
the summary, get in touch about any issues.

• The WayFinders study group will meet this
week on Wednesday 16th October, from
7:30pm, online. Contact Rob D for details.

• The Mid-Week Gathering will next be
happening on Thursday week, October 24th,
6:30pm, with a short physically gathered
liturgy at the church and shared meal to
follow. All welcome - contact John F for more
information.

• The Feast of All Saints falls on Friday 1st
November, and we will celebrate with a
special Eucharist in our Cyber Chapel at 7pm.
It will be a bit shorter than our usual Sunday
liturgies, probably around 70 minutes.


